
Monday, November 13, 2023 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Faculty Section 

 

 

Attention ALL Seniors:  The priority deadline to order 
your cap and gown for graduation is December 1st.  After 
December 1st, the price for graduation items will increase.  
All cap and gown orders are done through Jostens.  Check 
the Senior Information page on the school website for 
more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 
 
Attention ALL 10th Grade Students:  Do you have a strong 
interest in leadership and making a difference in your 
school/community?  HOBY is looking for a sophomore 
from Sierra Vista High School interested in developing 
their leadership skills to attend the annual HOBY summer 
state leadership seminar free of cost!!  Don’t miss out on 
this unique experience.  Please see Mrs. Pamay-Ochoa in 
the Counseling Office as soon as possible to pick up an 
application!  The deadline to submit your application is 
Wednesday, November 15th.  For more information, you 
may also visit www.hoby.org. 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the Marching Dons for winning 1st 
place at their tournament on Friday and earning a spot at 
Championships.  Way to go Dons! 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

Hey Dons!  Feeling grateful for someone and want to show 
your gratitude?  HOSA will be selling Gratitude Grams 
TODAY!  They are a small bouquet of flowers and they are 
only $4!  Make someone smile!  Support HOSA!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Close Up Club:  There will be another meeting 
for Close Up Club regarding headcount for the trip  
Tuesday during Lunch in Room 505.  If you want to go to 
Washington D.C. for Spring Break, make sure to come to 
the meeting. 

Group B 

has duty this week 


